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Dear Mrs. Bernadeta Harini, 

  

Congratulations on the acceptance of your paper entitled "Stability Analysis of MRAS 
Speed Sensorless Control of Permanent Magnet Synchronous Motor" as a full 

technical paper at the 5
th

 International Conference on Sustainable Energy Engineering and 

Application (ICSEEA 2017). Please finish your final paper submission and registration to have 

your paper included in the IEEE Xplore digital library. More details can be found in an 

acceptance letter. 

  

We are looking forward to seeing you in ICSEEA 2017. 

  

Sincerely yours, 

  

Secretariat ICSEEA 2017 
 

 
Research Center for Electrical Power and Mechatronics 
Indonesian Institute of Sciences (RCEPM-LIPI) 
Building 20, 2nd Floor 
Komplek LIPI, Jl. Cisitu 21/154D, Dago, Coblong 
Bandung, West Java 40135 
Indonesia 
Tel.    : (+62 22) 2503055 ext.215 
Fax.    : (+62 22) 2504773 



Email   : secretariat@icseea.org 
Website : http://situs.opi.lipi.go.id/icseea2017/ 
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Dear Authors, 

Congratulations! 2017 International Conference on Sustainable Energy Engineering and 

Application (ICSEEA) has been published in the IEEE Xplore Digital Library, details can be 

found here:http://ieeexplore.ieee.org/xpl/mostRecentIssue.jsp?punumber=8258578. 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the 5th International Conference on Sustainable 

Energy Engineering and Application (ICSEEA 2017), I would like to thank you all so much for 

your participation in the conference and greatly appreciated your patience during the indexing 

process. 

mailto:secretariat@icseea.org
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Last but not least, we invite you to participate in our upcoming conference, the 

6th International Conference on Sustainable Energy Engineering and Application 

(ICSEEA 2018). 

Thank you for your kind cooperation. 

Sincerely yours, 

Rakhmad Indra P. 
Vice Chairman ICSEEA 2017 

 


